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Inland Empire Utilities Agency Seats Board Members 

 
Inland Empire, California – Michael Camacho and Marco Tule were recently sworn in as directors to the Inland 
Empire Utilities Agency’s (IEUA/Agency) Board of Directors (Camacho is a returning director).  
 
Director Camacho has served on the IEUA Board since 2009 and will begin his fourth, four-year term in office, 
representing Division 5, which includes the city of Rancho Cucamonga, unincorporated territories in the city of Rancho 
Cucamonga’s sphere of influence, a portion of city of Fontana, and a portion of the unincorporated territories in 
Fontana’s sphere of influence. Director Camacho is also the Agency’s representative on the Metropolitan Water District 
of Southern California’s Board, and serves as the Vice Chair for the Inland Empire Regional Composting Authority, Chair 
of the Agency’s Engineering, Operations and Water Resources Committee, first alternate for the Community and 
Legislative Affairs Committee and Finance and Administration Committee, an alternate for the Santa Ana Watershed 
Project Authority Commission, the Association of California Water Agencies, and the Chino Basin Watermaster. 
 
“It is an honor to be re-elected to serve my fourth term as a Board Member for IEUA,” stated Board Member Michael 
Camacho. “IEUA continues to excel as a leader in water resource management and environmental stewardship, and I am 
committed to utilizing my experience and the knowledge I’ve gained to continue representing our constituents and 
ensuring a high-quality and reliable water supply in a cost-effective manner.”  
 
Director Tule will begin his four-year term in office, representing Division 1, which includes the cities of Upland and 
Montclair, the unincorporated area of San Antonio Heights, and a portion of the cities of Ontario and Rancho 
Cucamonga. Director Tule is a Senior Environmental Engineer and Sustainability Program Manager who works to ensure 
organizational compliance with all State and Federal environmental laws. He directs environmental sustainability and 
recycling programs, which includes overseeing environmental permits related to wastewater, contaminated soil and 
stormwater.  
 
“I am honored to be elected to the IEUA Board of Directors. IEUA is recognized as a pioneer in the industry, and I look 
forward to offering my leadership and experience in environmental sustainability to serve the community,” stated Board 
Member Marco Tule. “I am committed to working with my fellow Board Members, Agency staff and members of the 
community to ensure the Agency continues to provide essential services to meet the needs of the region.” 
 
The Inland Empire Utilities Agency covers 242-square miles, distributes imported water, provides industrial/municipal wastewater collection and 
treatment services, and other related utility services to more than 875,000 people through its member agencies which include Chino, Chino Hills, 
Cucamonga Valley Water District, Fontana, Fontana Water Company, Montclair, Monte Vista Water District, Ontario, and Upland. www.ieua.org 
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